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	MARTIN FROMME <mefromme@shaw.ca> [image: image1.wmf]

MARTIN FROMME


	Sent: Thu 07/11/13 1:00 PM 

	

	To: 
	Mark Danyluk <markdanyluk@shaw.ca> 
	

	

	Cc: 
	Fred Marshall <fmarshal@telus.net>, Alan and Elizabeth Hoffmeister <hoffmeis@uci.net>, Rick & Dara Steingard <dararick@look.ca>, Sybil&Aaron Remke <remke@gmx.com>, Dave Duncan <david_duncan@sil.org>, Jean and Len Schmidt <macschmidt@gmail.com>

	

	Subject: 
	Re: Questions to ponder before our meeting on  Sunday November 10th after church at Len and Jean's
	

	

	Alert: 
	The users email-address has been added to the addressbook
Bottom of Form



	When King of Kings Board last met, it empowered Rick and Martin to form a transitional leadership team with people from the BCC group to work towards a new expression of our faith in Christ Jesus together--if that is desired. Rick and Martin are the elders that the King of Kings Board supports for spiritual activity associated with the name Kings of Kings and the property, society, and tax number held by the Board. 
The Board is ready, and somewhat eager, to support "this group that is meeting on Sunday" to be an expression of the Body of Jesus Christ as we grow together in the unity of the faith and the knowledge of the Son of God, in the love of God.

We are all new creatures in Christ. We are one body because of the grace we have all received. In love and grace, let us grow together in Him to building up one another and extending the Kingdom of God into the community and to the ends of the Earth as our Lord Jesus Christ would be pleased to use us.

We have the opportunity to carefully, prayerfully build up one another and organize ourselves into a Body of Disciples of Jesus Christ, according to the work of the Holy Spirit.

One of my favorite passages: Forgetting what lies behind and straining forward to what lies ahead, I press on toward the mark of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus. (somewhat paraphrased)

I trust that the love and grace in Jesus Christ will triumph for us, and all his people in our region.

Blessings and grace to all,
Martin

----- Original Message -----
From: "Mark Danyluk" <markdanyluk@shaw.ca>
To: "Fred Marshall" <fmarshal@telus.net>, "MARTIN FROMME" <mefromme@shaw.ca>, "Alan and Elizabeth Hoffmeister" <hoffmeis@uci.net>, "Rick & Dara Steingard" <dararick@look.ca>, "Sybil&Aaron Remke" <remke@gmx.com>, "Dave Duncan" <david_duncan@sil.org>, "Jean and Len Schmidt" <macschmidt@gmail.com>
Sent:   Thursday, 7 November, 2013 12:39:07 PM
Subject:   Questions to ponder before our meeting on Sunday November 10th after church at Len and Jean's

Hi Everyone, 

Len asked me to communicate these questions to you so that you can come prepared with your answers.... 

Thanks, 

Mark 

What is God’s vision for the Boundary Country (in your understanding)? What is God doing? 

How can/do we participate with God in His/this movement? 

What barriers do we face in entering into or implementing God’s work? 

What are our assets and challenges? 




For your thoughts also, the options before us are these: 

1. Those of us who left BCC become part of King of Kings 
2. King of Kings dissolves and joins with with the rest of of us who are dissolved – and we start something new. 
3. Those of us who left BCC create a new faith community and King of Kings continues and we interact as two faith communities 
4. ????


_1455035633.unknown

